Malta Mustangs December meeting 2022

On Thursday, December 8th, the Malta Mustangs meet for a short meeting before the holiday party. The Lions Club gave us a box of ice cream cups in gratitude for volunteering to help with the senior lunch they hosted on December 3rd. Our leaders brought up the issue that Dawn Cook, our previous leader, was still listed in the bank account. Members voted to remove Mrs Cook from the list and replace her with Jackie Fucilla. The meeting was then adjourned, and members were able to participate in a variety of holiday-themed activities made possible by the planning committee. Pizza and cookies were served, and a few members decorated gingerbread houses.

By Shelby Johnsen